
Dear	Vendor,	
	
We	would	like	to	invite	you	to	take	part	in	our	upcoming	Educational	Conference	for	the	NJ	Chapter	of	
INS	on	Saturday,	April	22nd	from	7:45	am	to	4	pm.	The	conference	will	once	again	be	held	at	Kean	
University,	Union,	NJ.	This	event	has	been	growing	steadily	since	its	inception	with	over	100	Infusion	
nurses	attending	each	year.	The	goals	of	this	conference	are	to	provide	education	and	resources	on	
Infusion	Therapy/Vascular	Access	to	our	members.	By	participating	in	this	conference,	you	will	have	the	
opportunity	to	provide	product	and	technology	updates	on	your	products	to	our	Infusion	nurses.		
	
You	will	be	able	to	set	up	as	early	as	7am.	Tables	are	on	a	first	come	basis.	There	will	be	time	at	the	start	
of	the	program,	a	morning	break,	and	a	lunch	break	to	showcase	your	products.	You	may	leave	after	
lunch	as	there	are	speakers	for	the	afternoon	and	no	further	breaks.	
	
Any	other	information	or	assistance	needed,	please	contact	me.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Daisy	King	RN,	BSN,	CRNI	
Treasurer,	NJ	Chapter	of	INS	
dking@jfkhealth.org	
	
	
	


